
From: Restore Oregon
To: Burns, August
Cc: Nicole Possert; Katelyn Van Genderen
Subject: Request to Opt Out of Demo Notifications from City of Portland
Date: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 1:35:19 PM

Hi August, 

Thank you for your patience with me getting back to you!

Request: Restore Oregon would like to be removed from the notification of demolitions in the
City of Portland.  
Reason: We need to reduce the burden of incoming mail, the costs associated with these
activities incurred by the City of Portland and to be more sustainable by reducing paper and
the carbon associated with mail delivery. 

Let me know if you need anything else!

Nastya Kline (they/them)
Office Manager, Restore Oregon
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